
From: Fernandez, Evelyn T. <EFernandez@wcbd.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/27/2016 10:01:19 AM
Subject: Re: WCBD QUESTION

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 26, 2016, at 4:32 PM, Fernandez, Evelyn T. <EFernandez@wcbd.com> wrote:
 

Hi Chaney,
 
I just saw the governor had a couple of calls with gas retailers last week and a call with the Colonial Pipeline 
CEO.  Has the governor’s office been receiving complaints about gas shortages?  How many? Are there other 
complaints such as price gouging in SC that you all have heard about?
 
Evelyn Fernandez
Assistant News Director
WCBD News 2
843-200-3528
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